COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE

[image: image1.png]On 202772012 1:47 PM, Jaccueline cuomao wiote:
Hi Harry,

I talked with Attarney Faley. Due to the "unknown owner” status of this parcel, the title exariner has indicated the search is more extensive than the
standard review. Therefore, a supplemental title fee in the amount of $200 is required in order to proceed

Please let me know if you would like to proceed with the case and if so, will CPC funds be available to pay this invaice?

Thanks,
Jackie
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Community Preservation Committee Meeting

[image: image4.png]Community
Preservation
Initiative



Tuesday March 13, 2012
Held at 7:30 PM in the

Town Hall 2nd Floor Meeting Room
Meeting Minutes
In Attendance:  H. LaCortiglia, J. DiMento, P. Nelson, J. Davenport, C.Shreder    
Meeting is called to order at: 7:35  pm
· Bills:

· None

· Correspondence 
· From Town Treasurer, J. Cuomo 
· Re: 16-92E Title Exam 
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Motion by J.  DiMento to pay for the additional costs
Seconded by P. Nelson
Motion carries – unanimously
· Correspondence 
· From Housing Authority Director, D.  Jodoin 
· Re: Trestle Way Community Building Rehabilitation 
At the last CPC meeting the Director was asked to provide 3 written quotes for the project costs due to the lack of time for a formal RFP for the project
An envelope containing copies of a brochure for a Mistubishi heating  / cooling unit.is received in the CPC mailbox at the beginning of this evening’s meeting. 
The CPC members are unable to find the requested quotes in the information provided. (Scan of memo from Director follows these minutes)  The members ask that the CPC Chair contact the Director and let her know that 3 formal quotes are required by the 25th of March in order to proceed.

· Guest:

· Mike Farrell

· Follow up to the Comprehensive Records Storage and Preservation solution discussed at the last CPC Meeting
M. Farrell explains that the Energy Services Contract under MGL CH 28A has the HVAC upgrade portion of Town Hall. 

David Hart, the Architect that produced the Conditions Assessment for the Historic Restoration of Town Hall had originally proposed to create the scope of services for the HVAC along with the Archival solution (in conjunction with a professional Paper Storage Consultant). Since ESCO now is doing the HVAC design, David Hart has agreed to do the specifications for the archival storage area for a $2500.00 cost.
M. Farrell is asked when the company will be installing the AC. 

He states that doesn’t know for sure but points out that the HVAC work by ESCO throughout all of the Town owned buildings will focus first on the Schools this summer. He will push for the Town Hall AC to be installed this year.

Members note that the sequence of all the rehabilitations recommended for the Town Hall will be to first install the AC system prior to the window restoration. Install the new inside storm windows and then paint the exterior.

 The Committee discusses the Historic Restrictions of the Town Hall.
· Monetary Review 
· Cost Analysis
Members discuss the various Project Suggestions and their overall merits vs. costs in relation to the funding available in this FY cycle.

· Update regarding the Advertisement of the Public Informational Meeting
H. LaCortiglia states that the April 10, 2012 Public Informational Hearing will be advertised in the Georgetown Record for each of the two weeks preceding the date of the hearing. 
· Any other business that may be brought to the attention of the committee by a Committee Member
· None
· Future meeting dates of the Committee
·    Tuesday, March 27, 2012 at 7:30 PM Town Hall 2nd floor meeting room
·  Project Recommendations and Amounts Vote
·   Wednesday, March 28, 2012 at 7:00 PM Town hall 2nd floor
· Fincom Meeting
·    Tuesday, April 10, 2012 (PIM) at 7:30 PM Town Hall 3rd floor meeting room 

· Public Informational Hearing

Motion by J. DiMento to adjourn

Seconded by J. Davenport

Motion carries – unanimously

Meeting is adjourned at 9:18 pm
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Fax: 978-352-5609

Email:
Georgetown.housing@verizo

Memo: CPC members From: Diane Jodoin

Date 3/13/12

Message:

This is an alternative to the original suggestion for heating
and a/c for the Housing Authority community building.

The approximate cost is $35,000.

There will be 5 wall mounted units as opposed to 7 we
have currently.




The Town of Georgetown’s Community Preservation Committee Thanks You for Your Support in the Year 2012.

Visit us on the Web at: www.georgetowncpc.com
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